



General Meeting Agenda: February 7, 2023

Members present:

Liz Adams
Kristie Blattner
Linda Grant
Susan Vahrenkamp
Cassie Fothergill
Duane Fuller
Tanya Larson

Executive Meeting Notes:

Discussion of positions and what is needed for the executive officers
Ideas for trips for the future, its up to us, depends on fundraising
After Spring Break, getting things for next years' freshmen
Idea for "sharing" booster money across the board
Ended at 6:20

General Meeting Notes:

Called to order by Liz Adams at 6:33

Minutes approval: approved by Cassie Fothergill second by Linda Grant

Committee Updates

1. Uniforms-Linda Grant
 - a. Organized uniforms, need to be labeled
 - b. Good for new students
2. Winterguard-Kristie Blattner
 - a. First competition, did good
3. Volunteers/chaperones-Liz
 - a. Need more volunteers for AJ Howard
4. Events-Cassie Fothergill
 - a. Need people to join banquet committee
5. Spirit Wear-Susan
 - a. Another order for fishing style shirts

Old Business:

1. End of the year trip updates-as need, trip only meetings
 - a. One meeting in March, more than likely
2. Reverse Raffle-April 22 at CAC in Temple
 - a. Lots of donations so far (25)

- b. Social Media-will be where we will advertise, from now on
 - c. Amazon Wish List to make baskets for the silent auction
 - d. Still need big ticket items, see Ashley Boland or B.J. Little for information
 - e. Sell tickets at A.J. Howard Memorial Race, possibly
3. A.J. Howard Memorial Race-Keirstan
- a. Lots of registrations so far
 - b. Also lots of donations, going good

New Business

- Band Banquet Committee-see events above
- Future Trip Voucher Idea-idea, whenever we have future trips and we have a lump sum, email all parents can accept some or all of the voucher, what isn't used can be put back and used for students in need
 - Also, have students raise money on their own
- Next years officers/open positions
 - Reorganize positions
 - Proposal of core change for next year by Liz Adams
 - Pres, VP, Quartermaster, Treasurer, Secretary-Executive committee, these would have other members under them
 - Voiced to be voted by Cassie Fothergill and second by Susan Vahrenkamp
- Finalization updates-get with middle schoolers, get them fitted ASAP

Treasurer's Report-balance will be sent out in an email with details of the bank account

-AJ Howard money?

-students who have outstanding balances have to pay these fees before they can go on a trip, but can use AJ Howard to help pay for fees

-email Treasurer if you need tax info for 2022

Middle Schools Reports-in contact with South Belton Director

Director's Report-All Region did well

- Solo and Ensemble in a few weeks, getting ready for that
- Musical went well
- Future trips discussion with fine arts director
 - We have freedom to go when we want to go and can afford to go
 - Fundraising to help with a big trip
 - Assign popcorn nights to specific groups to work popcorn stand
 - Ideas for changing concession stand system

Misc:

- List of people who are returning and people who would be willing to take positions for next year

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 by Susan Vahrenkamp and second by Linda Grant